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Fiscal Detail and Notes
Allowing a family or pediatric nurse practitioner to serve as a health advisor in a school may result in savings to local 
school administrative units if the cost of having a nurse practitioner serve as a school's health care provider is lower 
than the cost of having a physician serve in that same capacity.
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